## Regeneration < regeneration@breckland.gov.uk>

6/11/2020 17:02

## Local Restrictions Support Grant

To Regeneration <regeneration@breckland.gov.uk>

Dear Business Owner

You may be aware that following the introduction of the new national lockdown, further financial support is being made available through grants to local businesses.

We wanted to reach out to you straight away, as we believe you may be eligible for the "Local Restrictions Support Grant" which is intended to help businesses which have been forced to close due to the new lockdown measures.

The key eligibility criteria include; a business must have a business rates account, must have been required to close due to the new restrictions, and must have been operating before the lockdown was announced.

If you believe this applies to your business, please register for the grant as quickly as possible so we can confirm eligibility and payments can be made. You can do this via the Breckland Council website (please note you will need to have your business rates reference number and property number):

<a href="https://www.breckland.gov.uk/local-restrictions-support-grant">https://www.breckland.gov.uk/local-restrictions-support-grant</a>

You can find out about more help available via https://www.breckland.gov.uk/businesssupport

Please note – The amount of funding available is based on the rateable value of each business premise, and this has been set nationally by the Government, along with the eligibility criteria. We have written do you as we believe you may be eligible, this email does not confirm eligibility. You must complete the form in order for us to be able to make that assessment.

Kind regards

Regeneration Team | Breckland Council
W: www.breckland.gov.uk | T: @RegenTeamBDC